
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND 
SCHEDULING AN ADDITIONAL MEETING 

 
 

 
The SFMTA Board of Directors meeting on Tuesday, 

November 20, 2018 has been cancelled. 
 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 4, 2018.  
 

The SFMTA Board of Directors has scheduled a meeting  
on Tuesday, December 18, 2018. 

 
 


